
The Community Partnership
Agreement is a unique and
very special document.

It is the result of broad-based,
comprehensive and intensive
community consultation and
feedback conducted during
the past year.

It identifies and reflects what
members of our community
have told us they consider to
be the important values and
issues the Mindarie Regional
Council must address as it
prepares the tender
documents for construction
and operation of a Resource
Recovery Facility in the
Neerabup Industrial Area.

The Community Partnership
Agreement identifies no less
than 20 different objectives
and 66 associated outcomes
the community wants this
project to deliver in order for it
to achieve broad support and
significant environmental
benefits.

The MRCwill deliver on its
promise.

The CPA will fundamentally
influence the facility’s design
and operations.

Now, the Mindarie Regional
Council invites you to obtain a
copy of the CPA, and give us
feedback, by contacting the
MRC directly, or visiting our
website.

You can also give your
comments on the CPA to
members of the Community
Engagement Advisory Group,
an independent body
comprising community
members established to
provide a monitoring and
community feedback role as
the Mindarie Regional Council
progresses this project. 

The members of CEAG, and
their contact details, are:

Chairman: Mr Doug Lambert
(Duncraig) - 9448 4660
Mr Robert Mason (Neerabup) -
9407 5328
Mr Norm Hewer (Carramar) -
9306 8024
Mr Darrin Smith (Carramar Park) -
email: darrin_smith@iinet.net.au
Ms Althea Malligan (Madeley) -
9409 3474
Mr Robert Stidwell (Woodlands) -
9446 5821
Mr Matthew Walton (Kingsley) -
9409 3353
Ms Danielle Witham
(Northbridge) - email:
danielle_witham@hotmail.com
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We welcome your comments 
on the 

Community Partnership
Agreement.

Copies are available by
phoning the MRC on 

(08) 9305 6942
or check the website:

www.mrc.wa.gov.au

Please forward your comments
on the 

Community Partnership
Agreement 

to the MRC, or CEAG members,
by Friday October 10 2003.


